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23 October 2023  
Primary - Year 6 Residential   
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer   
  
Further to our meeting before half term, we are pleased to confirm the details of next year's Year 6 
residential to PGL’s Caythorpe Court in Grantham.   
  
The visit will take place on Monday 24 June to Wednesday 26 June 2024. The total cost of the trip 
is £242.50 per child, which the PFA have agreed to heavily subsidise through their fund-raising 
activities. The trip will include coach travel and insurance, a huge range of activities including 
climbing and water based tasks. All meals - breakfast, lunch and evening meals are also included.  
  
If you would like your child to attend the residential visit, please complete this form and pay the 
non-refundable deposit of £35 by Monday 6 November. Payment of the deposit and/or submission 
of the form does not guarantee pupils a place on the trip; as attendance, attitude to learning and 
behaviour around the school will be considered.  
  
In order to make payments to PGL in line with their payment schedule, please adhere to the 
following payment plan:   
  

Amount  Due date  
Non-refundable deposit £35.00   Monday 6 November 2023   
Second payment  £69.00   Friday 26 January 2024   
Third payment   £69.00   Friday 29 March 2024   
Final payment   £69.50   Friday 10 May 2024  
  
Staged payments can be made more regularly, if preferred.   
  
The PFA will continue to fundraise throughout the year, and if you are able to support them by 
volunteering at events, attending event or purchasing items it would be greatly appreciated.  
  
If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Whittaker.  
  
Yours faithfully   
Year 6 Team  
 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/0b1uWXmXSF

